
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-1607 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FMfJl:ref ]
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 12:38:40 PM

I am opposed to the Emerson Creek Wind Farm.  Just as there is no free lunch there is no "free
wind money" .  Everything comes with a price and consequences.

DEBORAH S WEISENAUER
BELLEVUE, OHIO
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-1607-EL-BGN [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FMadm:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 5:03:58 PM

I’m writing to let you know that I’m not in support of the Emerson Creek/Apex wind turbine
project. Case #18-1607-EL-BGN

Documented proof has shown many health issues have occurred when people are living near
the turbines. Tinnitus, dizziness, insomnia, panic episodes, nausea, visual blurring, difficulty
concentrating, irritability, and tachycardia are some mentioned in studies.

Damage to local roads, farm acreage, and homes due to building of these enormous structures.
Dangerous results possible when enormous amounts of concrete, boring, and weight of turbine
damages the ecosystem below the actual land. Flooding and infiltration of wells waterways is
likely.

Lower appraisals of both land and homes near turbines. Lowering the money supporting local
schools.

Lowering school enrollment due to families leaving. Leaving schools with less money than
what they started with.

Very little green or reusable energy actually documented from use of turbines.

Loss of pristine farmland and revenue from families who normally vacation here to get away
from the cities.

Damage to wild life in the area.

Finally, a lack of trust with Emerson/Apex as they have not been honest or open with their
intent, process, or ramifications of the placement, function, maintenance, or removal of wind
turbines.

It’s my hope that we as a county and community can work together to discover true renewable
and green energy that will benefit the community and not damage it to the core. Thank you for
your time and your acknowledgement of all that is included with making a decision regarding
the wind turbines.

Sincerely,

Audrey Rose
Land owner, Farmer, Educator, and Huron County Resident
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-1670 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FMaXo:ref ]
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 10:39:36 AM

The Erie County Commissioners and their residents spoke loud and clear at a public meeting
last night. The Commissioners voted against a PILOT for Apex. We do not want turbines in
Erie County! Deny the Emerson Creek Wind Project!

Krista Beck
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-1607-EL-BGN. [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FMhJI:ref ]
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 4:25:52 PM

Mr Butler, 

I am contacting you to express my opposition to the Emerson Creek Wind Farm project being
proposed by Apex Clean Energy. While I am not opposed to other forms of energy besides
fossil fuels I feel these wind turbines are not a good solution. The benefits of the wind turbines
do not outweigh all the negative impacts they pose such as devaluation of property,
destruction of roads and intersections, very low benefit compared to cost, and damage to the
environment. I ask you and The Ohio Power Siting Board to oppose this project. Thank you
for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Seifker
4805 River Rd.
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